
Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Whitney Hall 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of June 7, 2010 

 

Board of Selectmen:  John W. Kluge, Chairman; Donald J. Crate, Sr.; B. Fred Cummings 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Executive Assistant 

 

Mr. Cummings moved to enter non-public session at 7:19 pm, RSA 91-A:3 II (b), Mr. Crate 

seconded.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Cummings – aye, Mr. Crate – aye, Mr. Kluge – aye.  Motion carried. 

 

The Board discussed the appointment of an internal candidate, Jim Taylor, to the position of Director 

of Public Works.  A three months savings has been realized by having the position vacant.    The 

appointment may be contingent upon passing and obtaining water/sewer credentials.  The Board 

discussed wages paid in an incremental approach based on the acquisition of credentials. 

 

No truck will be provided to be taken home.   

 

The Board discussed expectations and responsibilities for the position. 

 

The Upper Valley Lake Sunapee Regional Planning Commission may be able to supply substitute 

labor for the Planning & Zoning position. 

 

Mr. Taylor is well respected. 

 

Mr. Cummings moved that the Selectmen unanimously endorse Jim Taylor as the new Public Works 

Director, Mr. Kluge seconded, vote unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

Mr. Cummings stated that he will not be making a motion to seal the minutes. 

 

Mr. Cummings moved to come out of non-public session at 7:32 PM, Mr. Crate seconded, vote 

unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

 

 

 


